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12 February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Your child has been selected to represent the school in the Cross Country Competition at William Lovell 
Secondary School on Thursday 27th February. The event will take place during school hours and will begin 
at approximately 10.30am. A member of Boston West Staff will be accompanying them to the event and 
they will be supervised at all times. The children will return to school at approximately 12:30pm, in time 
for lunch. 
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing their school PE kit (white T-shirt and Navy shorts) under plenty of 
warm clothing. Please bring inhalers if required and a warm drink.  The course will be very muddy; 
therefore old trainers (with good grip!) or football boots will be required.  
This is a great opportunity for your child to represent their school and I hope to see you there.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
  
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Wilson 

 
Mr Wilson 
 


